
………………………. [your MP’s name]    ……………….. [date] 
Parliament Buildings 
Freepost 
WELLINGTON 
 
To my Member of Parliament 
 
PROPOSAL TO ESTABLISH A JOINT TRANS TASMAN THERAPEUTIC 
GOODS AGENCY 
 
As a user of Natural Health Products, I am writing to you to express my opposition to 
the above proposal. 
 
I know that the Health Select Committee have twice recommended that the Joint 
Agency with Australia should not go ahead for Natural Health Products and yet the 
Government still plans to proceed. 
 
I believe that the proposal will be bad for New Zealand businesses and mean higher 
cost and less choice for consumers. 
 
I ask you to vote against the legislation promoting this Joint Agency. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
……………………… [your name]   ...……………………... [address] 
       
       ………………………... 
………………………. [signature] 
 
-- ----Cut across here (customer to retain lower portion)-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Thank you for doing your part to help prevent Australia controlling the New Zealand 
Natural Health Products Industry.  You would be surprised to know just how much 
effect letters like these have on the decisions that Parliament makes. 
 
For more information about this issue please visit www.nzhealthtrust.co.nz and sign 
up to our newsletter so we can keep you informed. 
 
Or to contact us directly; 
P: (03) 351 9087 
F: (03) 351 7993 
E: nzhealth@nzhealthtrust.co.nz
A: PO Box 34057, Christchurch 
 
Kind Regards, Dave Sloan 

http://www.nzhealthtrust.co.nz/
mailto:nzhealth@nzhealthtrust.co.nz

